
Fernandina Beach High School 

Parent Phone Message 

April 22, 2018 

7:00 p.m. 

Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella, Interim Principal of Fernandina Beach High School, calling. 
 
The purpose of this phone call is to keep you informed of the events and meetings occurring 
the week of April 23 – April 27. 
 

 On Tuesday, April 24, Progress reports will be sent home, our varsity Baseball team 
plays at Fleming Island, the track team leaves for the Regional Tournament, and Boy’s 
Tennis team participates in the regional tournament. 

 On Wednesday, April 25, the ELA Reading Testing Session 1 will be given to all 9th and 
10th graders, 1st through 3rd periods, and the track team will participate in the regional 
track meet. 

 On Thursday, April 26, the varsity Baseball team will play Hilliard High School at 7:00 
p.m. and ELA Testing Session 2 will be given to all 9th and 10th graders, 1st through 3rd 
periods. 

 On Friday, April 27th, students will attend Grad Bash at Universal Studios in Orlando, the 
ELA Reading Session Make-ups will be given to all 9th and 10th graders who missed 
Wednesday’s test and the Foundation will have Trivia Night at the Atlantic Recreation 
Center starting at 7:00 p.m. 

 
These same reminders appear on our website for your review. 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to these important messages. 
 
 
 
 
 


